
Email from NRW to Welsh Government 4/4/24 
 
 
From: [NRW Official 1 email address]   
Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2024 12:01 PM 
To: [Welsh Government Official 1 email address] 
Subject: nets 
 
Hi [Welsh Government Official 1] 
As todays catch up has been moved to next week, is there any news on the net duties? 
I really need to write to the nets and allocate licences by the end of next week 12th April to allow the 
nets to pay for their licences before e the start of the season. 
 
Many thanks 
[NRW Official 1] 

 


